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PARADEEP UNIT
INDIAN FARMERS FERTILISER COOPERATIVE LIMITED

PARADEEP UNIT

Date: 4.2.2011

Sub: National Productivity Week, 12th to 18th February 2011.

Dear Colleagues,

We feel proud to be part of country’s top most cooperative fertiliser organisation which is the largest producer of fertilisers. During the current financial year we have produced 14.18 lakhs MT of complex fertiliser so far and moving towards achieving the target of 16.3 lakhs MT to make our nation self dependent in the production of food grains. Because of your dedication and hard work for the organisation, we are continuously moving on the path of progress by achieving high standards of productivity. There is still scope of improvement in Productivity by increasing the production and minimizing the consumption of energy and raw material, which you will take care in the days to come. Apart from Productivity you all shall give emphasis on waste minimization, recycle/reuse philosophy and better environmental management practices.
To create awareness among the people on Productivity, we are celebrating the “National Productivity Week” during the period 12th to 18th February every year. “Green Productivity for Sustainable Energy and Environment” has been chosen as theme for the “Productivity Week-2011”. 

Green Productivity is the well-rounded socio economic development that emphasizes on sustainable improvement in the quality of human life with minimum or no damage to the environment. It is the combined application of appropriate productivity and environment management tools.
It’s my request to every member of Paradeep Unit that we should extend our invaluable support for increasing productivity, improvement in safety & health, improvement in energy management, making quality products, promotion of environmental protection, building up company’s image and raise employees morale which will subsequently lead to holistic growth and development.
IFFCO believes in very high standard of Productivity and Environmental Protection and I request  to my most sincere, dedicated and innovative team of IFFCO Paradeep to make all efforts to achieve the goal.









M.R.Patel









Senior Executive Director

To All Employees of IFFCO Paradeep Unit.
